AGGRIEVED CUSTOMERS OF GOLD COAST FUND MANAGEMENT

Email: mrcharlesnyame@gmail.com
Tel: 0531545080

Our Ref: ACGCFM/RAM-01/10/23 Date:31 October, 2023

THE MINISTER OF STATE
AT THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
FOR FINANCE MINISTRY

Dear Sir,

REQUEST FOR A NEW DATE FOR THE MEETING SUPPOSED TO HAVE BEEN HELD ON OR
BEFORE OCTOBER 26TH, 2023.

We write to draw our attention to your inability to honour the second meeting which was
agreed in principle to be held within two weeks from the first meeting held on Thursday,
October 12th, 2023. Unfortunately, the two weeks timeline set for the second meeting
elapsed on Thursday, October 26th, 2023 without seeing any pragmatic effort from your
office nor the Finance Ministry to set up the agreed meeting. Notwithstanding, we have made
several calls to remind the Finance Ministry and have still not been given a date.

It is worthy to note that, the call for scheduling a second meeting was to further agree on
payment of Members' locked-up funds was premised on three pertinent grounds, which are;

1. To relay government's feedback to us, on our demand for immediate payment from the
Parliamentary Approved Bailout Package, even if it be based on humanitarian grounds to curb
the needless death of vulnerable among our members. This demand is the core reason for
our heated protest held at the Finance Ministry, which attracted the intervention of your
office to help address our concerns.

2. To hold a stakeholder meeting amongst; the Finance Ministry, Securities and Exchange
Commission, The Attorney General, The Registrar of Companies, The Minister of State For
Finance Ministry and The Leadership of the Aggrieved Customers of Gold Coast Fund
Management to iron out 'the securing of the Liquidation Order' which the government
subsequently set as a condition to payment of our funds which is locked-up for the past five
(5) years.

3. The Finance Ministry to provide detailed information on the components Expenditure on
the 26 billion Ghana Cedis the Ministry claims it has spent to Clean-up the Financial Sector.

The Leadership and members of the Aggrieved Gold Coast Customers hesitate to believe that,
your initial approach of engagement was a pre-calculated strategy to merely end the heated
protest at the Finance Ministry, hence; the inability of your office to even communicate to
reschedule the failed meeting.


mailto:mrcharlesnyame@gmail.com

We humbly therefore request your office to reengage and communicate to us within a week
from the date on this letterhead, as to the date and a time the outstanding meeting will be
held.

Your utmost cooperation is anticipated.

SIGNED

CHARLES NYAME
(Convener, Aggrieved Customer of Gold Coast Fund Management)

Tel: 0247222613, 0545815784
Cc:

The Minister for Finance,
The Director General, Securities and Exchange Commission.
The Accra Regional Police Commander.



